
STRONG COMMUNITIES 
BUILD STRONG FAMILIES

 

With the winter days and holidays approaching, let's pause to consider
supporting those in our greater school family who may be experiencing  

unexpected challenges this season. 

Let's spread some good cheer by easing a bit of the burden for a school
family in need. Your donation will be used to purchase helpful gift cards

that will be distributed anonymously by our school principals.

Access this payment link on the Fox Point/Bayside PTO page.
This giving campaign ends on Tuesday, December 12th.  

Remember, these are our neighbors, our classmates, our friends. 
 
 

https://bit.ly/ptocheer2023
https://bit.ly/ptocheer2023

